Alamance Artisans Guild 
September 21, 2014 Meeting Minutes

		The Alamance Artisans Guild met September 21, 2014 with twenty-two members present and two visitors.  Beverly McAnulty, President, called the meeting to order at 7:00.
		The August 2014 minutes were approved as emailed.  Pam Groben, Treasurer, reported a balance of  $4,284.88 in the AAG account and $11,868.67 in the Studio Tour account.
		Membership Chairman, Ross Strange reported that we now have 100 members.  
Susan Kern reported for the Communications Committee.   She reported that the Board has approved a contract with Steven Durland to maintain the AAG website. 
Carolyn Bell, liaison for the Community Relations Committee, reported the membership rack cards are being finalized and will probably be ready for the Tour.
 There was no Program Committee report. 
The Events/Exhibits Committee report was given by Coy Quakenbush and Beverly McAnulty.  The All –Guild Exhibit for the Friday Center in the spring already has 27 artists participating.  The show will include 2-D and 3-D art.  The Guild will use Guild pedestals and will request use of the Arts Council’s pedestals.    There are still openings for the Paramount and Harrison’s for the coming year.  Those who are interested should contact Linda Gill.
Antje Shiflett gave the Studio Tour report.    Everything is progressing on schedule.  Members are encouraged to “share” the studio tour posts on their own websites.  
There was no Unfinished Business or New Business.
Priscilla Starling announced that the Arts Council is inviting artists to submit items to be sold in Picasso’s for Christmas.  
 		The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 to the auditorium for the showing of  “Fully Awake.”  Guild members were joined by over 20 visitors.
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